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Date:  Friday, April 19, 2019 

District:  08 - Riverside/San Bernardino  

Contact:  Kimberly Cherry  

Email: kimberly.cherry@dot.ca.gov  

Phone:  (909) 383-6290 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

PAVING OPERATION ON NORTH AND SOUTHBOUND 

INTERSTATE 215 
 

SAN BERNARDINO - The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will begin a 
project to replace asphalt concrete surfaces and upgrade traffic striping along the north and 
southbound Interstate 215 (I-215) in San Bernardino. The work will take place from N. Palm 
Ave. to N. Little League Dr. overcrossing.  During the project there will be alternating lane 
closures at various locations in both directions. Work will take place on the northbound lanes 
from 9 p.m. to 8 a.m and the southbound lanes from 8 p.m. to 5 a.m. One lane will always 
remain opened in each direction. The $2.3 million project will resume Monday, April 22, 2019.  
This work will take place over the next five weeks.  
 
Please remember to reduce your speed in the work zone.  Be advised, weather conditions may 
affect the completion date of this project. 
 

Location Activity Date/Work Hours 

Northbound 
Interstate 215 

Alternating lane closures from N. Palm Ave., to N. 
Little League Dr.  

Monday-Friday 
9 p.m. to 8 a.m. 

 

Location Activity Date/Work Hours 

Southbound 
Interstate 10 

Alternating lane closures from N. Palm Ave., to N. 
Little League Dr. 

Monday-Friday 
8 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
 

 
Know before you go! To stay on top of roadwork in the Riverside County go to www.caltrans8.info 
and sign up for commuter alerts.  View traffic conditions at http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov.  
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